
2

Transfer

Transfer
Certificate

Seniority

Appointments 
New Lines

than two years’ service will, on application, be 
transferred from one Superintendent’s district to 
another on the same General Division, within thirty 
days from date of such application, and when so 
transferred will be allowed seniority on the new 
district to the extent of three-fourths their length 
of service on the said General Division. In such 
case the Telegrapher making the transfer will take 
his place on the extra list, and will have the right 
to file into bulletined positions as per Clause (c) 
hereof.

A Telegrapher applying for a transfer will be 
given a transfer certificate, showing his length of 
service and the capacities in which he has been 
employed on the General Division, which will be his 
authority for claiming his seniority on the District 
to which he is transferring.

This provision will also apply to a Telegrapher 
of not less than two years’ service, desiring to 
transfer from one General Division to another, ex­
cept that in such cases the transfer certificate will 
not carry with it any seniority rights, but will en­
title the holder to the position of junior extra 
Telegrapher on the Superintendent’s district to 
which he is transferring.

Transfer certificates will not be valid unless filed 
with the Superintendent of the district to which 
transfer is being made within thirty days from date 
of issue.

(b) A Telegrapher’s seniority will date from the 
time he last entered the service as a Telegrapher.

The seniority of a Telegrapher employed on lines 
under construction, or absorbed by the Company, 
will date from his last appointment as a Telegrapher 
on such lines. When newly constructed lines are 
taken over by the Operating Department all 
Telegraphers’ positions will be considered vacant, 
and any Telegrapher in line of promotion to them 
will have fifteen days within which to make appli­
cation for same.


